
Safer Neighbourhood Team (SNT) for Eaton and the University


This dedicated police team continues their high profile work in our area. At the last SNAP meeting only two priorities were set and since then there have been 286 hours of patrolling done in the areas. Many people have been given advice as to their behaviour with 27 arrests being made.


Thanks to Sgt. Gerry Hanley and his team for their hard work. A further meeting of SNAP was held on Thursday 9th September 2010 at 7pm at St. Anne’s Church, Colman Road with a following one scheduled for 3rd February 2011. Watch out for details of venue.





Marston Marshes Easy Access


Following the Summer newsletter about this project, we are pleased to say that Norwich Fringe Project has now applied for planning application under application no. 10/01614/F


Comments, both for and against the project would be very welcome and can be sent to the planning dept., entered on our web site or written notes can be sent to any member of the committee or put in our post box at Waitrose.


A further update will be given at the AGM with the opportunity put ask questions to Matthew Davies of the Norwich Fringe Project.


Don’t forget the walk round the Marshes at 2.30pm on Saturday 25th September 2010.





Subscriptions


As there have been one or two complaints about the reminder subscription envelope to some residents who have already paid, a summary of the system might be helpful.


At this half-way point through our financial year the committee policy is to deliver a reminder envelope only to those residents who have not yet paid for the current year, but we cannot do this unless at least the address is put on the envelope.


We sincerely apologise to any who have already paid and get this second envelope.


The committee wish to thank all residents who pay the voluntary subscription and to those who distribute the newsletters. 





Newmarket Road


Alterations to this main road were done earlier in the year which included extending the bus lane back as far as the City boundary.


Although no accidents have happened on this stretch of Newmarket Road, there are some aspects of the new layout about which both drivers and pedestrians are anxious.


Your committee is in continued discussions with the Highways dept. and at present awaiting a reply from them following a further survey of the junction.














St. Andrew’s Church


The parish is holding its Harvest Festival on Sunday 19th September 2010. The main service will be held at 10.00am. The service will be taken by the vicar, the Rev. Phil. Rodd.


The following Sunday, 26th, also at 10.00am, there will be a celebration for ‘Back to Church’ Sunday and a warm welcome for any visitors to the parish church for both services to see the parish at work and meet its congregation.














Civil Service Sports Ground


Earlier this year Persimmon was granted full planning permission to develop this site.


Unfortunately one or two other minor problems have come to light since then and it is now expected development will start early in the new year.








Eaton Concert Series





September saw the start of the eleventh year of the popular concerts and recitals in St. Andrew’s Church. They are held monthly on the first Sunday in each month at 3.00pm through till April (except January).


The October concert is by the Aristos Wind Quintet; five professional wind instrument players, including Jeremy Foster, Oboe, whose parents live in Eaton.


See web site for further information.














